
PE and Sport Funding 

What is PE and Sport Funding? 

In 2013 the Government announced that schools would receive funding for physical education (PE) 

and sport. The funding should be used to improve the quality and breadth of PE on offer in schools 

and to offer wider opportunities in sport provision so that all pupils develop healthy lifestyles and 

reach the performance levels they are capable of. Schools are free to determine how their funding is 

used. 

How is this additional funding used at Castle Hill Primary School? 

The school offers a very wide variety of PE and sport activities for the children and we participate in 

many inter-school sport competitions. 

The funding is used in the following ways to further enhance our provision: 

PE & Sports Grant Allocation for 2015-2016 

£8,860 

Additional hours for PE  
Co-ordinator to teach and work with 
external coaches delivering PE to all 
KS2 classes 

£4,545 

Membership of School Sports 
Partnership 

£2,200 

Continuing Professional 
Development of Staff  

£915 

New Equipment £1,200 

Total £8,860 

 

What is the impact of the use of this funding? 

 The use of the funding has had the following impact on the children and staff: 

 increased teacher knowledge and development of skills in delivery of PE improving provision 

for the children; 

 a wider range of curricular and extra-curricular opportunities for the children in PE and 

sport; 

 an increase in the participation of children in quality sport and PE provision; development of 

children’s sporting skills and understanding of the importance of physical activity. 

 


